
 
 

From the Executive Board of the South Central Federation of Labor, AFL-CIO: 

 
 
 
“The South Central Federation of Labor, AFL-CIO stands in solidarity with the 
students’ right to protest at the University of Wisconsin-Madison. We condemn any 
attempt to violently, physically, or administratively repress the students’, faculty’s, 
staff’s, and public's right to demonstrate.  Students, faculty and supporters are using 
their constitutional right to assemble in public spaces to voice their concerns. The 
South Central Federation of Labor stands in solidarity with the Milwaukee Area 
Labor Council in supporting UW-Milwaukee students. The South Central Federation 
of Labor also stands in solidarity with the United Faculty and Academic Staff AFT 
local 223 and the Teaching Assistants Association AFT Local 3220. An injury to one, 
is an injury to all!” 
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